
2020 Kent Swimming Championships –
Great Start for Hythe Aqua

Congratulations to Katie Oliver (11yrs) who swam at the first weekend of Kent
ASA  County  Championships  at  the  London  Aquatic  Centre  on  Saturday. 
Against some very tough competition from across the County and London and
her first time swimming 200m Butterfly in a 50m pool-  (one of  the hardest
things to know how to pace) Katie came away with a 7th place medal.

In the final session of the day Katie swam an excellent 100m Butterfly in a
time very close to her to her PB.  All the Hythe Aqua swimmers are back in
action at the Kent Champs in 2 weekends time at Crystal Palace.


